Graduation News

For Young Men

(NAPSA)—After high school
graduation, students go in many
directions—college, military ser-
vice, technical school—but one
thing all young men must do is
register with the Selective Ser-
vice. While it is a legal require-
ment, it offers many benefits, such
as eligibility for federal student aid,
federal jobs and federal job-training
programs.

Every resident male must regis-
ter with the Selective Service
between 30 days before and 30 days
after his 18th birthday. Those who
enter the country after age 18 should
still register before their 26th birth-
day. Registration is required for
immigrants to become citizens.

When graduating high school,
don’t forget to register for the
Selective Service. It is required
for young men.

Registration is easy. Most high
schools have a Selective Service
Registrar who can help or you can
register online at www.sss.gov.
Forms are also available at any
post office. You may even get a
card in the mail that you can just
send back. Another way to regis-
ter is to check a box on the Free
Application for Federal Student
Aid (FAFSA) form. Learn more at
WWW.SSS.ZOV.





